
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Our ref: 19/698 
 
 
 
11 June 2020 
 
 
Dr Sean Turner 
Committee Secretary 
Parliamentary Joint Committee on the  
  Australian Commission for Law Enforcement Integrity 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
 
Dear Dr Turner 

Correction to Annual Report of the Integrity Commissioner 2018–19 

I am writing to advise of an amendment to the data contained in the Annual Report of 
the Integrity Commissioner 2018–19.  

On page 18 of the report, we advised that ACLEI made two proceeds of crime 
referrals to the Australian Federal Police Criminal Assets Confiscation Taskforce 
during 2018–19. In fact we made no referrals to the Taskforce during that year. The 
error occurred in internal reporting and has just been identified. 

I apologise for any inconvenience. Should you wish to discuss this further, please do 
not hesitate to contact me on  or by email to 

  

 

Yours sincerely 

Lucinda Atkinson 
Executive Director Secretariat 
 




